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WORK NOTICE: FULL ROAD CLOSURE SH2 HB Expressway between 

Kennedy Road and Watchman Road 

17 May 2024 

Kia ora, 

The Transport Rebuild East Coast (TREC) team would like to advise you of urgent wire rope repairs 

taking place in two locations this Sunday night until early Monday morning.  

Where SH2 HB Expressway between Meeanee Road and Watchman Road 

When? 

Night works: 

Sunday 19 May – Monday 20 May 

Hours of work:  

8pm – midnight: 

Taradale Road to Meeanee Road, including the Kennedy Road on ramp 

Midnight – 5am 

Watchman Road to Prebensen Drive 

DETOUR: 

Taradale Road to Meeanee Road, including the Kennedy Road on ramp: 
Suitable for light vehicles 
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Taradale Road to Meeanee Road, including the Kennedy Road on ramp: 
HPMV suitable detour: 
 
Via Gloucester Street and Lee Road. HPMV refer to previous communication from 
Andre Taylor (Journey Manager).  
 
 
Watchman Road to Prebensen Drive: 
Suitable for all vehicles. 

 
 

Why? Urgent wire rope repairs 

 

How will it affect me?  

Vibration and noise: there may be a low level of noise and vibration from the heavy machinery used to do 

the repairs.  

 

Traffic control and impacts: Signage and cones will be in place. Detour route will add 5-10 minutes to 

your journey time.  

 

Emergency services: Emergency services travelling on emergency/priority response will always be 

assisted through the site safely and promptly. All operations will halt for emergency services.   
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Worksite: A temporary signage notifying vehicles of road closure will be in place during the night works.  

 

Who to contact: If you have any questions about this work, please phone us on 0800 HIGHWAYS (0800 

44 44 49) or email info@trec.nz. 

 

 
 


